
Dear Mohawk College Staff, 
As part of Mohawk College’s commitment to meaningfully 
advance Truth and Reconciliation, we are seeking your 
guidance about our drafted Indigenous Knowledge and 
Learning Outcomes (IKLOs). 
We want to ensure that every student who graduates 
Mohawk College leaves with some knowledge of 
Indigenous Peoples and their experiences. We intend to 
have IKLOs into every program offered, and your support 
is essential to ensuring we get it right. 
We hope that you can drop in and join us in person or via 
Zoom on: 

Wednesday February 1, 2023 | 12:00pm-2:00pm 
RSVP by January 27, 2023 to  

cirkl@mohawkcollege.ca 

We know people are busy, so we have also created an 
online method for you to share your thoughts if you 
cannot attend the dinner. 
Either way, please refer to the appended document that 
explains exactly what we hope to do and the questions 
we hope that you will guide us on. 

Nya’Weh, Miigwetch, Tansi, Kwe Kwe, 
Thank you from  

the Indigenous Education Team at Mohawk College 
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